
  

  

  

Virginia Housing Holiday Office Closure 

 

Virginia Housing offices will be closed on Monday, June 20, 2022 in 
observance of Juneteenth. Rates will be not be posted and the lock desk will 
not be operating. Lock desk requests will be processed on Tuesday when we 

return to regular business hours. Underwriting and MCC Commitment requests 
should be submitted early to avoid any delays for your borrowers.  
 

Thank you for your partnership with Virginia Housing.  
 

 

 

We believe in the power of home to grow thriving communities 
across Virginia, and we thank you for being part of our mission 

for 50 years. 
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The information contained herein (including but not limited to any description of Virginia Housing and its lending programs and 

products, eligibility criteria, interest rates, fees and all other loan terms) is subject to change without notice. 
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